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Cadwalader Shortlisted For 'Fund Finance Adviser of the Year' Award
March 15, 2024

The Drawdown has named Cadwalader among its finalists for excellence and innovation within
private fund operations!

The Firm has been shortlisted as a “Fund Finance Adviser of the Year” based on the UK
publication’s judging process and interviews with leading private capital fund executives.
Winners will be announced at The Drawdown’s annual awards event in London on June 13. A
full list of nominees can be found here.

Congratulations to Sam Hutchinson, Michael Hubbard, Mathan Navaratnam and Nathan Parker
on this recognition.
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